
From: noreply@portmoody.ca [mailto:noreply@portmoody.ca] On Behalf Of Laura Halas 
Sent: February-11-21 4:05 PM 
To: City of Port Moody - Info <info@portmoody.ca> 
Subject: Landmark Lighting - World Parkinson's Day 
 
My name is Laura Halas, I am the Marketing and Communications Coordinator at Parkinson Society 
British Columbia (PSBC). In recognition of World Parkinson’s Day this April 11, PSBC is partnering with 
landmarks and facilities across the province to light up for Parkinson’s awareness. We would like to 
invite Port Moody to show its support for over 13,000 British Columbians living with Parkinson’s, and 
help spread the message that no one is alone in their journey with this disease. 
 
We sincerely thank you for your support of this campaign last year. Please consider lighting up the Inlet 
Centre Fire Hall & Civic Centre Brovold Room in teal and magenta again this April 11 to signify the 
colours of our community as represented by Parkinson Society BC. For over 50 years, our Society has 
served to empower people with Parkinson’s and their loved ones by providing resources and tools for 
self-management, self-reliance, and self-advocacy. To learn more about the Society and World 
Parkinson’s Day, visit www.parkinson.bc.ca/awareness. 
 
If you require any additional information about our campaign, or have any questions about Parkinson 
Society BC, please let me know. We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Your support makes a difference. Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Laura Halas 
Marketing & Communications Coordinator 
Parkinson Society British Columbia 
600 - 890 West Pender Street | Vancouver, BC  V6C 1J9 
604-662-3240 ext. 229 | 1-800-668-3330 | www.parkinson.bc.ca  
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